

## **National Office**

29 Albany Street Edinburgh EH1 3QN

Tel: 0131 624 7270 Fax: 0131 624 7269 Email: info@sacro.org.uk Web: www.sacro.org.uk

Malcolm McMillan Chief Executive Scottish Law Commission 140 Causewayside Edinburgh EH9 1PR

21 August 2014

Dear Mr McMillan

## Preparation of the Commission's Ninth Programme of Law Reform Consultation on possible Law Reform projects

I am writing to thank you for inviting Sacro to suggest topics or areas of law that might be suitable for inclusion in the Ninth Programme. However, after circulation around Sacro's Board members and senior management team, I can confirm that Sacro has no further comment with regards the content of the Ninth Programme of Law Reform.

Yours sincerely

Ihall.

Tom Halpin Chief Executive